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5 July 2018

Dear Steve

Red Route verges in Sutton

Thank you for your letter dated 5 July.

| agree that in this particularly hot weather that keeping the grass on our verges cut
back is imperative to avoid fire risks, and | apologise for the slow progress with cutting
the grass here; however | am pleased to confirm that our contractor will be cutting the
grass on the A217 from next Wednesday 11 July, starting from Rose Hill Roundabout
and continuing southwards on the A217 towards Belmont Rise.

! hope this information is useful. -

Yours sincerely

Gareth Powell
Managing Director — Surface Transport
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